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CONCEALED WEAPONS PERMIT DENIAL NOTICE

. Edwin Rickey Bagwell .. 365278

Dat Naj

_.5-17-2016

This will acknowledge receipt of your Concealed Weapons Permit (CWP) application and to notify you
of the denial of your application.

Pursuant to § 23-31-215(B) of the South Carolina Code of Laws, the S.C. Law Enforcement Division
(SLED) is required to conduct a local, state, and federal background review on each person who applies
tor a Concealed Weapons Permit (CWP).

SLED consistently denies applicants who have been charged and/or convicted of felonies, prohibiting
misdemeanors, crimes involving elements of criminal domestic violence, or who receive an unfavorable

recommendation from the sheriff of the county where the applicant resides or owns real property.

More specifically, your application was denied for the following reason(s):

Our records indicate that you were convicted on 2/11/1987 by Greenville Police Department
(SC) for Breach of Trust. Please seek a pardon for this conviction and provide a copy to this

office.

Agency Warrant Number B643792

If you wish to appeal this denial please provide certified court documents or other requested certified
documents pertaining to the reason(s) for the denial listed above. Appeals may be filed up to 30 days from
the date listed on this notice and must be mailed to: SLED CWP Denial Appeals, PO Box 21398,
Columbia, SC 29221. You may also fax required documents to SLED at (803) 896-7048 (you must attach
a copy of this notice with the fax). If you have any questions about the appeal process, please contact
SLED Regulatory Services at (803) §%6-7015.
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